
 

TOWN OF HARWICH 

DPW Roof Replacement  

 

 

Addendum #1 

May 18, 2022 

The attention of bidders submitting bids for the subject project:  

ROOFING REPLACEMENT FOR THE HARWICH DPW GARAGE PEB 
are called to the following addendum. 

Bidders shall confirm receipt of Addendum 1 in their bid submission. 

 

 

Bid Questions & Responses and Additional Information/Clarifications:  

 

Change the address in Exhibit A from 237 Queen Anne Road, Harwich 
to 273 Queen Anne Road Harwich 

 

 

 

*** END OF ADDENDUM #1 *** 

 

 
 

 


